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COUNTY MAKES MORE  
BUDGET ADJUSTMENTS  

 
(Lawrenceville, Ga., Sept. 1, 2009) – Gwinnett’s separately elected officials and 

Constitutional officers have agreed to $1.9 million in budget cuts to help commissioners balance 

the books for 2009. The Board accepted their recommendations on Tuesday and cautioned that 

another $11 million in cuts will be needed for next year. These cuts are consistent with 

reductions in budgets throughout the County. 

While the Board of Commissioners appropriates funds for departments run by elected 

officials, they do not directly manage those departments. The officials include the Clerk of Court, 

Clerk of Recorder’s Court, District Attorney, Judiciary, Juvenile Court, Probate Court, Recorder’s 

Court, Sheriff, Solicitor and Tax Commissioner. 

The County’s Department of Human Resources has offered to work with all these 

departments to arrange staff reductions through a retirement incentive program in those areas 

where personnel costs must be reduced. In related action, commissioners approved a 

retirement incentive program for Probate Court, similar to the one offered to many eligible 

County employees last month. It is expected to save $59,295 in 2010. 
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